
Hi Craig! 
 
Yes, I was in correspondence with Anne Kristensen in the past when I provided her with 
information.  That’s so far back that I cannot remember how the contact was made.  Perhaps 
she sent us a question that I answered when working in Personal Correspondence.  Or it 
may be because of my research into “Uncovering Scandinavian Roots” that was published in 
the Norwegian PT in 1984.  A copy of the English translation is attached [note: I already had 
this article]. 
 
Thank you again for the information you sent in the past. 
 
Warm regards, 
Robert Boraker 
17 March 2018 
 

 
From: Surfer11  
Sent: Tuesday, March 6, 2018 8:51 AM 
To: Robert Boraker 
Subject: Who Were the Cimmerians, and Where Did They Come from? 
 
Dear Mr Boraker, 
 
At long last I have been able to obtain a copy of Who Were the Cimmerians, and Where Did 
They Come from?: Sargon II, the Cimmerians, and Rusa I by Anne Katrine Gade Kristensen. 

I notice in the Preface and a couple of other places – especially pages 119-120 – you are 
mentioned. I find it intriguing that you were able to assist and probably influence her 
research. I find this intriguing. 

May I ask how this came about and did she come to accept that the NW Europeans are 
descendants of the House of Israel? 

Btw, I think I forgot to send you some key e-mails, so shall do that shortly. 

Regards, 

Craig 

 


